
Operative Date of Plan Change 5A 
The Otago Regional Council has resolved to 
make Plan Change 5A (Lindis Integrated water 
management) operative from 5 March 2022.
Plan Change 5A amends the Regional Plan: Water 
for Otago by including minimum flow and allocation 
limits for the Lindis River and connected Lindis 
Alluvial Ribbon Aquifer and by including maximum 
allocation limits for the Ardgour Valley, Bendigo and 
Lower Tarras Aquifers.
The Regional Plan: Water for Otago as amended by 
Plan Change 5A will be available on Otago Regional 
Councils website www.orc.govt.nz and can be 
viewed at public libraries throughout Otago from
5 March 2022.
Gwyneth Elsum
General Manager Policy,
Science and Strategy
Signed on behalf of the
Otago Regional Council
Saturday, 26 February 2022
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